
 

 

 

 

 
    Dear Parents,  
 

Our monthly newsletter is sent out to parent’s emails 

monthly by each group. 

 

We also have Instagram pages for every room in our 

centre. 

 

If you do not yet follow, please ask your child’s Room 

Leader on how you can sign up to do so. 

 

   Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 


